
 KNOX COUNTY SCHOOLS 
 PERMISSION FORM 

 Dear Parent: 

 On December 9, 2022 the 6th grade class will be taking a field trip to Wonderworks in Pigeon Forge. The cost 
 of the trip will be $30 and you will be able to pay with cash, checks, or online payment through the school 
 website,  www.knoxschools.org/carterms  and clicking  on “Online School Payments”.  If you need more 
 information about the online payment process, you can call the school office at 865-933-3426. Money and 
 permission forms can be turned in at any time between September 20th and December 2nd. We cannot accept 
 any payments or forms after December 2nd and we cannot offer a refund at any time before or after the field 
 trip.  Field trip payments can be made in increments if needed. The cost of the field trip includes admission to 
 Wonderworks, a pizza lunch, and one game of laser tag. 

 Any student that receives OSS between September 20th and December 9th will not be allowed to attend the 
 field trip. Any student that receives off team isolation or RLC more than two times during September 20th and 
 December 9th will not be allowed to attend the field trip. 

 Electronic devices will be allowed on the trip, however, it will be the student’s responsibility to keep up with 
 their devices. Carter Middle School will not be responsible for anything lost or stolen. All chromebooks 
 belonging to Carter Middle School MUST remain at school in the student’s locker or be left at home. School 
 chromebooks will not be allowed or tolerated on the field trip for any reason. 

 Lunch will be served at Wonderworks.  A pizza lunch will be provided, however students are allowed to bring a 
 lunch from home if they would prefer.  There will also be a concession stand in the arcade that students will be 
 allowed to purchase items from with money they bring from home.  It is not encouraged that students bring 
 money and any money they do bring will be their responsibility. 

 We hope that your student will be able to join us on this field trip. Wonderworks is a wonderful experience and 
 allows students to interact with a lot of hands-on exhibits. Tennis shoes are REQUIRED! 

 (tear off and return bottom portion to school) 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 PERMISSION SLIP 

 Field Trip to  WONDERWORKS  on  December 9, 2022  . 

 Student Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 Homeroom Teacher:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

 By signing this you are giving your child permission to attend the field trip stated above. 

 Parent Signature: _____________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 

http://www.knoxschools.org/carterms

